
Newsletter No. 35 - September 2025  

Reminders 

Please note that Neil Thiedeman will be away for 

the next few weeks, back on deck on Saturday 

the 11th  of Oct. for Rego inspections. 

 

Bike and Roadster Run Sunday 28th Sep. Meet 

at the Club at 11:00 am, Lunch at Candelo Cafe 

 

Today is the last day to hand in your nomination 

forms for Committee positions. Please post 

today or email to secretary@schvc.com.au 

 

Annual General Meeting Thursday 2nd October 

after the General Meeting which starts at 7:30 

pm. Venue: Club House at Greigs Flat Road 

Greigs Flat 

 

Please complete the entry forms for the Eden 

Whale Festival Street Parade on  the 4th and the 

Show & Shine on the 5th Oct. Forms are attached 

and are due now. 

 

Eden Rod Run 2025 - Show and Shine 

 

SUNDAY 19 OCTOBER 

EDEN MAIN STREET 

10AM TILL 12NOON 

All cars of interest are welcome to join the rods. 

“DON’T LEAVE YOUR CHROME AT HOME” 
PLEASE NOTE: THIS IS NOT THE EDEN WHALE FESTIVAL WEEKEND 

 

 

 
Mentoring Group welding storage shelves 

 

What have  Neville and Geo� spotted in the sky? 

Happy 85th Birthday Neville Leech 

All the best wishes form all of us, great to have 

your helping hand around and being the best 

tour guide of any car club near and far. 

 

Neville having a well-deserved break on his birthday. 



 

 




